Loigiaihay.com

ĐỀ THI HỌC KÌ 1 – ĐỀ SỐ 3 MÔN: TIẾNG ANH 8 RIGHT ON! BIÊN SOẠN: BAN CHUYÊN MÔN LOIGIAIHAY.COM

I. PRONUNCIATION

	Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others.						
	1. A. h <u>o</u> liday	B. nothing	C. stop	D. v <u>o</u> lcanic			
	2. A. w <u>a</u> rm	B. f <u>a</u> rm	C. h <u>a</u> rm	D. st <u>a</u> rt			
	3. A. climb <u>ed</u>	B. destroyed	C. exploded	D. injur <u>ed</u>			
	Choose the word that has a tress pattern different from the others.						
	4. A. reduce	B. river	C. problem	D. forest			
	5. A. gardener	B. energy	C. beautiful	D. recycle			
	II. VOCABULARY	& GRAMMAR					
	Choose the best option to complete each of the following questions.						
	6. There are a lot of in the countryside. However, there are not many of them in big cities.						
	A. malls	B. cottages	C. tall buildings	D. cars			
	7 is one of the negative sides of cities.						
	A. Clean air	B. Little traffic	C. Heavy traffic	D. Beautiful scenery			
	8. Peter always to the lake near his village, but today he his new bike.						
	A. walks / is riding	B. walk / ride	C. walks/rides	D. walk/ is riding			
	9. At weekends, Lisa's mum often lets her shopping at the nearby market.						
	A. goes	B. go	C. to go	D. going			
	10. The firefighters when the fire was spreading through the building.						
	A. go	B. goes	C. were going	D. came			
	11. Fiona looked out	of the window and sud	denly a lo	ad explosion.			
	A. hear	B. hears	C. heard	D. was hearing			
	12. A lot of flowed into the village during the volcano eruption last week.						
	A. lava	B. wave	C. water	D. wind			
	13. A dangerous dragged rocks, mud and trees down to the village.						
	A. shipwreck	B. explosion	C. landslide	D. fire			
	14. Collecting rubbish is one of		effective ways to protect our environment.				
	A. a	B. an	C. the	D. –			
	15. To become a volu	nteer at Dolphins Plus,	you must be a	person. The dolphins here need love			
	and care.						
	A. creative	B. friendly	C. brave	D. caring			
	Give the correct form	n of the words in the b	rackets.				

Truy cập https://loigiaihay.com/ để xem lời giải SGK, SBT, VBT từ lớp 1 - lớp 12 tất cả các môn

Loigiaihay.com

16. Art ______ can visit Raul Speek Gallery to see wonderful works of art. (LOVE)

17. Saigon Zoo is one of the famous tourist ______ in Ho Chi Minh City. (ATTRACT)

18. You were very ______ because nothing happened to you in the accident. (LUCK)

19. Scientists found a lot of toxic elements in the ______ areas in the Atlantic Ocean. (POLLUTE)

20. At Dolphin Plus, animal ______ make sure all the dolphins get the right vitamins and minerals in their food. (NUTRITION)

III. READING

Read a blog post about Nam's village. Choose the best option (A, B, C or D).

Hello, my name is Nam. I'm from Vietnam, a small country in Southeast Asia. Today, I (21) ________to tell you about my daily life in my lovely village. I love this place (22) _______life here is relaxing. I can enjoy the clean air and beautiful scenery. On my way to school in the morning, I can (21) ______ grasshoppers buzzing. It's very peaceful. There aren't as many cars or traffic jams as in the city. My father sometimes (24) ______me to a beach near our village. We enjoy swimming in the blue seawater. Many people in my village are fishermen, and we can buy fresh seafood from them. Although there aren't (25) ______shops or tall buildings in my village, I think it is an ideal place to live.

21. A. write	B. am writing	C. writing	D. to write
22. A. so	B. but	C. because	D. or
23. A. hear	B. hearing	C. to hear	D. hears
24. A. asks	B. allows	C. guides	D. takes
25. A. a lot	B. many	C. a few	D. some

Read the text about a typhoon. Choose the best answer (A, B, C or D).

TYPHOON NEWS

In the afternoon of September 27, a super typhoon named Noru hit the mainland of central Vietnam. Noru, according to the government, would be the strongest storm in Vietnam over the past two decades.

Although people were aware of the danger, there was severe property damage. The strong winds blew away thousands of house roofs and washed away a large number of facilities. The streets were flooded because of the heavy rains. Over 5,000 big trees fell across the road. The storm also destroyed all crops and fish farming. Rainstorms and landslides in mountainous areas made life difficult for the locals. According to reports, at least 10,000 homes were in trouble. Đà Nẵng and Quang Nam severely suffered from this typhoon. There was no human loss as the police evacuated locals to safe places before the storm swept through. However, flooding after the storm caused the death of two people.

The typhoon had a huge impact, however, governmental officers and volunteers from different parts of the country worked hard to improve local people's living conditions after the typhoon. Schools, shops, offices and farms quickly reopened.

26. How many households did the storm affect?

A. more than 10,000

B. less than 10,000

Loigiaihay.com

C. 10,000			D. minimum of 10,000					
27. What did Typhoor	n Noru destroy?							
A. streets	B. houses	C. farms	D. all of them					
28. Which of the follo	28. Which of the following is the closest in meaning to the word evacuated?							
A. brought	B. provided	C. supported	D. built					
29. According to the t	29. According to the text, which of the following statements is NOT true?							
A. There were no deaths in the storm.								
B. The typhoon brought heavy rains and powerful winds.								
C. The government didn't take any actions to help the local people.								
D. The storm caused serious damage to local property.								
30. What is the text m	ainly about?							
A. The cause of Typhe	oon Noru	B. The impact of T	yphoon Noru					
C. The direction of Ty	phoon Noru	D. The way local p	eople faced Typhoon Noru					
IV. WRITING								
Rewrite the sentences using the words in brackets.								
31. Quảng Ninh Provi	nce has got many	famous tourist attraction	s. (THERE)					
=>								
32. My father does no	t like using his sm	artphone at bedtime. (A'	VOIDS)					
=>								
33. Tourists love trave	elling to the countr	yside to enjoy the clean	air. (BECAUSE)					
=>								
34. You don't join this trip. You will not have the chance to see the sharks. (IF)								
=>								
35. We arrive at the beach. We will collect the rubbish. (AS SOON AS)								
=>								
V. LISTENING								
Listen to an interview about an accident and complete the gaps.								
36. Jane heard a loud noise when she was in her								
37. The accident was a(n)								
38. She saw smoke an	d							
39. got	injured.							
40. She feels relieved	now because she v	vas						

-----THE END------